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All information contained in this communication is accurate at the time of distribution however works and dates are subject to change 

due to circumstances outside of Sunshine Coast Council’s control. 

Woombye Streetscape Project  
Asphalt (bitumen), line marking, kerb and ongoing works 

  Wednesday 24 May to Friday 2 June, 6am – 6pm (Saturday and Sunday excluded) 

Weather and site conditions permitting 

 Blackall Street, Woombye 

 Some temporary changes to traffic conditions – including traffic control in operation 

 

Construction overview 

With fine weather forecast for the next week or 
so, asphalt (bitumen) and line marking works are 
planned for Blackall Street. These works involve 
profiling (scraping back) the road surface and 
filling in excavated areas including the sections 
adjacent to the new kerbs and raised pedestrian 
crossings. 

A short section of kerb and channel (between 
Woombye Mechanical Repairs and the 
Woombye Hotel driveway) will also be replaced. 
This will take place from Wednesday 24 to Friday 
26 May.  

To limit inconvenience to businesses and 
residents and maintain daytime traffic flow on 
Blackall Street these works will be undertaken in 
sections with stop/go traffic control in operation.  

Other works including landscaping, the 
installation of street furniture and 
electrical/lighting works will continue 
simultaneously. 

Temporary changes to traffic 
conditions  
Pedestrian/customer access will be maintained 
to all buildings. In some cases, vehicle access 
will be temporarily unavailable for short periods 
of time when asphalt is being laid near driveways 
or loading zones. 

Some areas of on street parking will be 
temporarily unavailable while asphalt and line 
marking works are in progress. 

The contractors will work up and down the street 
as quickly as possible and liaise directly with 
adjacent businesses. 

Please allow an extra 5-10 minutes of travel time 
during these works. 

What to expect during construction 
Large trucks and machinery will be operating. 
While the construction team will try to mitigate 
noise as much as possible, some intermittent 
noise and dust is to be expected.  
 
Businesses remain open 

All businesses will remain OPEN as per normal 
trading hours. Thank you for continuing to shop 
local. 

 

Contact the project team 
For any questions about these works, please 
email the project team on: 
woombyestreetscape@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au 

You can also contact Council’s customer service 
team on (07) 5475 7272 (Mon-Fri 8.15am – 
5pm). Please quote Woombye Streetscape 
Project.

 


